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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: ben@sosconsulting.us
Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2016 1:06 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Bullwhip Water Recycling Facility 1
Attachments: C-147_BullwhipRecyclingFacility_AsSubmitted_20161017.pdf

Hi Mike, 
  
Here's the PDF and yes, we received the business lease contract agreement last week on the original 2 acres as 
described.  All we're waiting on from the SLO side is the road access right-of-way and we expect that next week 
also.  (The road is there, we just need official access.) 
  
Let me know if you need any other information or have any questions. 
  
Thanks, 
Ben 
  

 
  
  

--------- Original Message ---------  
Subject: Bullwhip Water Recycling Facility 1 
From: "Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD" <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Date: 11/1/16 1:45 pm 
To: "Ben Stone (ben@sosconsulting.us)" <ben@sosconsulting.us> 
Cc: "Griswold, Jim, EMNRD" <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>, "Billings, Bradford, EMNRD" 
<Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>, "Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD" <Randolph.Bayliss@state.nm.us> 

Ben, 

  

Not sure how large the file will be, but can you send an e-version of the Bullwhip Facility Permit? 

  

Also, has the State surface lease issue been completely resolved at this time? 

  

Thanks, 
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Mike Bratcher 

NMOCD District 2 

811 S. First Street 

Artesia, NM 88210 

O: 575-748-1283 X108 

C: 575-626-0857 

F: 575-748-9720 

  


